
We’re thrilled to announce that WISPA School Discos are BACK for 2025! Our first disco of the
year will be held on Friday 14th February, and it promises to be a wonderful celebration of
fun, dancing and party games.

Below are the key details:

Year R
Time: 3:15 pm – 4:15 pm (children attending will be taken to the event by teachers after
the end of the school day) 
Cost: £4.00 per child (including drink + snack and sweet treat)
Collection: Children to be collected from their classrooms at the end of the disco.

Year 1
Time: 4:30 pm – 5:30 pm
Cost: £4.00 per child (including drink + snack and sweet treat)
Collection: Children to be collected from their classrooms at the end of the disco.

Please let us know of any dietary requirements when purchasing your child’s ticket.

You can secure your child’s ticket using this link: www.pta-events.co.uk/westfields or scan the
QR code.

Sales will end midnight 12th February. 

Volunteers Needed

While class teachers will be responsible for child supervision, we require DBS-checked
volunteers from each year group to help ensure the event runs smoothly. If you’re able to
assist, please indicate so when purchasing your child’s ticket. 

This is an exciting return of a much-loved event, and we can’t wait to see the children having a
fantastic time. Thank you for your support in making this disco a success!

Warm regards, 

The WISPA Committee

. 
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